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December 18, 2019
STATEMENT:

TO: Historic and Design Review Commission, City of San Antonio

RE: Item A-7: 151 E. Travis Street
HDRC Case No.: 2019-715
RIO District: RIO-3

The Conservation Society of San Antonio opposes the continual encroachment of
new buildings onto the public right-of-way, especially along our famous River
Walk. The previously approved project at 151 E. Travis now requests an overhang
of three feet, eleven inches above the River Walk. This is a material change to the
project, yet the applicant has not provided a shades and shadows study to show
how much more this overhang will affect the public sidewalk. Given the
information presented, we oppose this change.
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